
March 30, 2020 

Report of the Committee on Committees and Credentials of the Faculty Senate 

 

The committee has not met since the last Faculty Senate meeting. Due to the current social distancing 

measures, the CCC in consultation with Faculty Senate Chair Krista Wallace-Boaz asks for a unanimous 

consent to defer Faculty Senate committee elections until the September meeting of the Faculty Senate. 

Ben Foster, Chair CCC 


